
Join CSNI for Final BDS System
Transformation Update

CSNI is holding an informational update for our association members,
individuals, families and staff on the BDS system redesign and 2023 NH
State Legislative session update via Zoom. You are receiving this
invitation for the follow up meeting because you registered or attended the
Zoom meeting in August 2022 and/or update meeting in March 2023.

Please click on the link below to register for this event.

You are invited to a Zoom meeting. 
When: May 30, 2023 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2


Register in advance for this meeting: 
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcocemppjksE9LWWjf-
u3Si91B8_Y8o6OlJ

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing
information about joining the meeting.

If you want to receive weekly updates from BDS, please send an email to
bds@dhhs.nh.gov to specifically request being added to their BDS
Updates email list. Generally, this update comes out on Friday afternoons
around 3 pm.

Register here

Participant Directed Services
Webinar

A Participant Directed Services webinar will be help on Tuesday, June 6th
from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm.

CSNI will be hosting Mindy Huckins, Senior Director of Elder and
Participant Directed Services for Gateways Community Services.

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcocemppjksE9LWWjf-u3Si91B8_Y8o6OlJ
mailto:bds@dhhs.nh.gov
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcocemppjksE9LWWjf-u3Si91B8_Y8o6OlJ


Participant Directed Service Changes: What do I need
to know?

This free webinar is open to the public and will be recorded. The
Eventbrite registration is available through the link below.

Register here

A message from ABLE NH:
Good Afternoon ABLE NH Members and Friends!

We have an advocacy opportunity to present to our members. Our
Seacoast Chapter has spent some time in the past years providing
feedback to the downtown Dover redesign project. The committee in
Dover who is working on this, is looking for us to review the plan and
provide them with feedback, from the perspective of disability advocates.

If you would like to provide your feedback, here is the link to a 45 minute
video about the project. ALL are WELCOME to provide feedback!

Please provide your feedback to Sarah Tollefsen by email at
sarah@ablenh.org or by telephone at 603-660-0823 by May 30th. I will put
all of our feedback together for the Dover committee.
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